
Next half term our topic is 

Dancing Through the Decades 

and we will be learning all about what life 

what like during the 1980s! 

On Tuesday 4th June, we will be having a 

very exciting  

1980’s themed disco  

and learning some new dance moves! 

 

 

 

 

 

Please come to school in your favourite 

disco clothes.  

You can also wear at 80’s themed accessory 

if you want to… 


